
From: Cindee LaCourse-Blum <clacourse-blum@cltofpbc.org> 
Date: November 28, 2017 at 11:11:46 AM EST 
To: "trey.price@floridahousing.org" <trey.price@floridahousing.org> 
Cc: "nancy.muller@floridahousing.org" <nancy.muller@floridahousing.org> 
Subject: Recommendation for the Affordable Housing Working Group 

Good morning— 
  
My recommendations to the Affordable Housing Working Group are as follows: 
  

1. Require that the Sadowski Fund be fully funded each year rather than being swept by the 
legislature, and  

2. Place an emphasis on preserving the opportunities created through the SHIP Program by 
promoting permanently affordable housing programs such as community land trusts or other 
shared equity programs.   

  
Regards, 
  
Cindee LaCourse-Blum 
  
  
Cindee LaCourse-Blum, Executive Director 
  
  

 
4938 Davis Road 
Lake Worth, Florida 33461 
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